
RÉSUMÉ DIGEST

ACT 244 (SB 42) 2015 Regular Session Walsworth

Prior law, relative to certain competitive sealed proposals under the La. Procurement Code,
provided for mailing the written notification to persons, firms, or corporations who are in a
position to furnish the required services at least 30 days before the last day that proposals will
be accepted.

New law deletes the requirement to mail the notification but retains other provisions of
present law relative to public notification, including written notice.

Effective upon signature of the governor (June 29, 2015).

(Amends R.S. 39:1595(A)(2))


